New Irrigation System Policy Board of Selectmen Scituate, Massachusetts

2015

Policy: 48-15

New Irrigations

Underground irrigation systems are prohibited from connecting to the town's water distribution system and in any manner using municipal water. All irrigation systems installed in accordance with this policy must be supplied by on-site sources at the expense of the property owner.

Violations of this policy shall result in a fine to the property owner, with an equal fine levied on the installer of the system.

Commercial agricultural entities are exempt from this restriction. The above policy statement has been presented to the Board of Selectmen and approved at an official meeting and public hearing on May 26, 2015.

In favor: Mr. Harris, Mr. O'Toole, Mr. Vegnani

Opposed: None

John Danehey, Chairman